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Freedom of Information request reference number: 7094.1 

 

Date of response: 08/02/2023 

 

Request: 

 

Thank you for your email and for LFB’s response to the request for information.  

As you will note, the request did also ask for LFB to provide all and any documents relating to the 
testing, inspection and/or maintenance of the hydrants carried out by LFB within the past 3 years.  

I would be grateful if the relevant documents could also be provided as part of LFB’s response. 

 

Response: 

 

Following your request for additional information, further checks have been made. Please see below for 

a detail of the location for the Fire Hydrant. LFB keeps records on our databases, however, for this Fire 

Hydrant in particular this was recorded as live/satisfactory.  

 

When a Hydrant is live/satisfactory and has no defects, they do not appear on any reports so LFB do not 

hold any documents for this Hydrant. I can confirm we only report any defective hydrants and any 

repairs. However, included below are the records of the inspection of the Fire Hydrant.  

 

We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information 

about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website: 

https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/ 
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